
COVID-19 update 
 
In Cool Sorption we are committed to play a positive role in limiting the spread 
of the infection of COVID-19. We see it as a joint responsibility between 
government institutions, companies and individuals. 
 
As a company we are following our government’s recommendations, but we 
are fully operational on all levels.  
 
Our staff will be working either from home if possible or at our premises as 
usual. We are limiting the physical meetings and business travels to an 
absolute minimum, but we are available online via Teams, mail and phone.  
 
Feel free to reach out to our world-class team if you have any questions, 
queries or quotes! 
 
Thank you! 
 
Remember to follow us on LinkedIn:  
https://www.linkedin.com/company/cool-sorption 
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